From: Morgan, Dan

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Register, Troy

Subject: FDOT access approval

Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:37:38 AM
Melissa,

We received a request to review an existing driveway for parcel # 20-15-17-04551-003, owner James
Burk. The existing driveway meets FDOT requirements for a single-family residence and the

Department has no objections to the continued use as is. Good to go. If you have any questions,
please call/email. Thank you.

Dan Morgan
386-961-7066
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